
CUMBRIA EDUCATION SERVICE 
 

St Bees Village School 

Main Street 

ST BEES 

CA27 0AA 

Headteacher Mrs E Sharp 

Telephone: 01946 822392 

email: admin@stbeesvillage.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

Thursday, 5th December 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are planning a Christmas trip for our KS1 children to Muncaster Castle on Monday, 16th December 2019. 
We will be leaving school after registration, so can you please arrive promptly to avoid delay.  The children 
will return to school for normal finishing time.  
 
The trip includes an owl talk and flying show, singing carols around the Christmas tree in the castle, a visit 
from Father Christmas, a Christmas present.  School will provide a healthy packed lunch with a choice of 
fillings, fruit etc as well as a bottle of water.  If you wish to provide your own packed lunch please indicate 
on the slip below before Monday, 9th December 2019 to avoid kitchen waste. 
  
Children should dress in appropriate warm clothing such as waterproofs, wellies, hats, as we will be using 
the outdoor play area. 
 
If possible, we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £11.50 towards the cost of the trip. If we don’t 
receive enough contributions towards the cost of the visit then unfortunately the trip will be unable to go 
ahead.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

Laura Storey 

 
Mrs L Storey 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
Reception Class Visit to Whinlatter – Monday, 16th December 2019 

(Please complete and return the form to school by Monday 9th December 2019) 
 
Child’s Name………………………………………………………… 
 

 I will need/not need a school packed lunch (delete as appropriate) 
 

 I enclose a voluntary contribution of £11.50 
 
Signed……………………………….……………………………. Date……………………………….. 

mailto:admin@stbeesvillage.cumbria.sch.uk

